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We are pleased that the DCCW was able to help 8 women attend the 2025 
DCCW convention.   

PKG A:  6 WOMEN   

PKG B:  2 WOMEN 

PKG C:  SAME 2 WOMEN AS PKG B 

At the November 2024 DCCW Board meeting, it was announced that Carolyn 
Wold had stepped down as Co-Chair of the Sponsorship Committee.  Cathie 
Finger  was appointed as her replacement. 

Since that time, the Committee has worked to update the Nomination Form 
that was included in the convention packets for the April 2025 convention.   

We look forward to once again offering financial assistance to those who 
wouldn’t otherwise be able to experience the convention. 

 


